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from 1:00pm to 2:30pm
Please join us as our Library has received a little makeover. We have updated the books, sorted them alphabetically by author, and established a return book drop off basket along with a new bin for donated books. It has a whole new look and some brand new books.



	



	
		We have also partnered with Barnes and Noble and they will be donating Advanced Copies of New Releases.
Only these books will require sign out and mandatory return within a three week time frame. [image: http://claycord.com/wp-content/uploads/2013/09/barnes.png]

















Our library volunteers will also be on hand to help make personalized beaded book marks! 
[image: http://www.sellergroup.com/script/timthumb.php?src=/a/26_1428671447bookmarktealsg.jpg&w=220&h=175]
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Ribbon cutting to be followed by light Refreshments.







Elmwood Hall’s
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